
 

 

30 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to take this opportunity to let you know that I will be leaving Meden School after 
the Easter holidays. The role of SENCO will now be undertaken by Kim Hickinbotham who has 
been appointed Assistant Head for Inclusion and Diversity. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the past five years 
and I wish you and your family the very best for the future. 

All future correspondence or meeting requests will go through Kim Hickinbotham, who can 
be contacted at: khickinbotham@medenschool.co.uk. 

Thank you, 

 

Ruth Coleman 

 


